



Office Location: 100 West Main • Somerville, NJ

September 30, 2007

Rocky Marasli StormMaster South PO Box 3720 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Dear Rocky,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Raritan Valley Habitat for Humanity, I want to express our appreciation for your generous support during the preceding year. We are delighted to recognize you as a **Golden Hammer Supporter** in the enclosed 2007 Annual Report.

I am pleased to tell you that Raritan Valley HFH continues to move towards our vision of building more homes each year for central New Jersey families. Thanks to the support of many individuals and organizations, we were able to dedicate our 24<sup>th</sup>, 25<sup>th</sup>, 26<sup>th</sup>, and 27<sup>th</sup> homes in June 2007. We are currently beginning construction of four more homes in Franklin Township, the first of eight to be built in that community during the next 18 months. And, plans are still in the works for a nine-home development in Bridgewater, where we also hope to break ground in the coming months.

This is truly an exciting time for Raritan Valley HFH, but frankly, none of our plans would be possible without your support. We are so grateful for your commitment to making a safe; affordable home a reality for *all* central New Jersey families. Your generosity is making a real difference in our community. Thank you!

In gratitude,

Diana Pecina

**Development Manager**